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Ambassador Wanted!
Applications are now being taken for the position of the
2022-23 B.C. Holstein Ambassador.

 Applicant must – 


- be either from a family with a Holstein Canada Membership, hold 

their own HAC membership, or be a member of a 4-H club exhibiting 
Holstein calves.  


-  be between the ages of 14 and 19


- have a strong knowledge of Holstein cattle and the farming 
community

-  a knowledge of judging and showmanship

Duties include – 


- presenting ribbons at the B.C. Spring Show


- attending both the B.C. Holstein Picnic and the Annual General 
 
  Meeting

A wardrobe allowance is supplied.

Should you be interested in meeting people, attending Holstein functions and just generally representing the B.C. Holstein Branch as our “hostess”, please call, Greg Hessel at (778) 991-0840 or email: bcbranch@telus.net
Application Deadline:  October 15, 2022
************************************************
Applications are now being taken for the position of the
2022 B.C. Holstein Branch Post Secondary Bursary Award.

Application Deadline:  October 31, 2022
See our website:  bcholsteins.com to download your application or contact Joan at bcbranch@telus.net or call:  (250) 743-8690
